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Al Falah University Renews Loyalty  

to the Leadership and the Nation 

 

In response to an invitation by His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, 

UAE Vice President and Prime Minister and Ruler of Dubai to celebrate UAE Flag Day, 

Student Affairs unit at Al Falah University invited faculty, administrative staff and students 

to celebrate the occasion of renewing allegiance to UAE’s leadership and recognition 

and loyalty to the founding founder, the late Sheikh Zayed bin Sultan Al Nahyan. 

At the beginning of the ceremony, Vice President for Academic Affairs, Dr. Sameer Al 

Barghouthi, pointed out in his speech the martyrs of who gave their lives in defense of 

this dear homeland and to reflect on the heart the extent of their loyalty and belonging 

to the nation. 

Prof. Nasr Abbas, faculty from the College of Mass Communication said n the speech 

he delivered  for this occasion, "The day the flag is raised is an affirmation of the spirit of 

loyalty and genuine belonging to this generous country and on the concept of 

sovereignty." 

AFU Family would like to thank His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, 

Vice President and Prime Minister and Ruler of Dubai for his national initiative that 

promotes loyalty among citizens and residents. 
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